Annual Review of Doctoral Students 
Supervisory Committee 
Upon the request of the major professor, the departmental chair will appoint the supervisory committee which will be in charge of the work of the student until the completion of all requirements for the degree. Committee invitation forms can be found at http://www.eng.fsu.edu/departments/industrial/resources/pdfs/phdcommitteeform.pdf.

The supervisory committee will consist of a minimum of three members of the graduate faculty who have doctoral directive status, one of whom is a representative-at-large of the graduate faculty drawn from outside the student's department. However, for all interdisciplinary programs, the supervisory committee will consist of a minimum of three members of the graduate faculty who have doctoral directive status, one of whom is a representative-at-large of the graduate faculty drawn from outside the student's department and degree program. Confirmation of doctoral directive status forms may be obtained from www.eng.fsu.edu/departments/industrial/resources/pdfs/phdresearchprop.pdf and must be signed by the departmental director of graduate studies.  Additional members may be appointed if deemed desirable. All additional members of the committee must hold at least master's directive status. 
Annual Review
Each year the supervisory committee will assess the progress of the student in writing and will make available copies of their assessment to the student, the departmental chair, and the academic dean. Assessment of Student Research Progress forms may be obtained from http://www.eng.fsu.edu/departments/industrial/resources/pdfs/researchassessment.pdf.  This assessment shall follow a 30 minute research presentation by the student to the committee.  The Dean of Graduate Studies, the academic dean, and the chair of the major department may attend committee meetings as nonvoting members. Notification of the final committee will be reported to the Dean of Graduate Studies. Non-graduate faculty may assist a student on a supervisory committee, but cannot vote or sign the dissertation.  This assessment MUST be undertaken each year and completed on or before the 4th of December. 

The graduate faculty representative is responsible for ensuring that University policies are followed, and that decisions made by the supervisory committee reflect the collective judgment of the committee. Therefore, the graduate faculty representative must be someone who is free of conflicts of interest with other members of the committee. If questions arise they should be referred to the Dean of Graduate Studies for resolution. 

